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Hello Grant families!

It was wonderful to see all of our Grant families at
conferences recently, as well as our District-Wide

Pumpkin Science Night and OPT movie night! 

KUSD participates in Positive Behavioral and
Intervention Supports focusing on improving school
safety, promoting positive behavior, and focusing on

prevention rather than punishment. We are
progressing toward our all-school PBIS ticket goal of

1000 blue tickets. We are almost there!

As we move into the month of November, we are
starting to think about all of the reasons we have to be
thankful. We are so appreciative at Grant to be part of
such a wonderful community including our students,

parents, staff, community partners and neighbors.
Thank you for all you do in our students’ lives.

Wishing your family a warm, safe, and healthy
Thanksgiving recess. 

From the Principal’s Desk- Mrs. Whitford

Save the Dates

Nov 1: Girls Intramurals start, contact hjones@kusd.edu
for more info 

Nov 8: Lifetouch Picture Retake, by parent request
only- contact rmalsack@kusd.edu to have your
student photographed 

Nov 10: Veterans Day Program, contact
rmalsack@kusd.edu for more info

Nov 14: Culver’s Night Fundraiser, 11811 29th St,
Kenosha, WI 53144
Nov 22-24: Thanksgiving Recess 

Nov 27: school resumes 
For more information on calendar events, visit
https://www.kusd.edu/grant/information/calendar/

School -> Home Connection
Learning about measurement comes into play at

different times and grades for our elementary students.
One way to teach about measurement and fractions is
through cooking and baking. Take some time to bake a
cake or cook a meal together. The planning steps before
either activity is also a great time of learning. Making the

list of all the required ingredients, shopping together
with the sales flier and planning how much you need to

purchase depending on how many people will be
enjoying your delicious feast are all learning

opportunities for your child. How fun it will be to do this
together and the seeing the pride in his or her face

when they see the meal you completed together. You
never know, you may have the next Gordon Ramsey!

Bon Appetit!

We’ve seen our first snowflakes! Please be
sure to send your students with hats,
gloves, snow pants and boots. 
The school day starts at 8:10 am. Students
who are tardy are required to stop by the
office for a pass.
If you know your student will be tardy,
please call the office no later than 8:30 am
to order a hot lunch. Cold pack lunches are
required if the office is not notified.  

All-School Reminders

Our school-wide goal is 1000 tickets to 
earn an all-school PAJAMA day! We are 
currently at 997 tickets!

Congratulations to the following classes on
meeting their ticket goals: 

Mrs. Caya’s class- movie time

Mrs. Dickinson’s class- McDonalds lunch

Student Shout-Outs

Nov 2: Boys Intramurals start, contact hjones@kusd.edu
for more info

Nov 3: No school, first quarter ends

Nov 9: OPT Students vs Parents Dodgeball
Tournament, registration required!

*Lunch menu on reverse side*


